MTA Capital Construction is securing all construction sites in advance of Hurricane Irene.  Cranes at all construction sites are being appropriately secured in anticipation of the high winds.  Loose materials on job sites are being removed and remaining materials and structures are being bolted down and secured.  Measures to address water conditions are being put into place.  Contractor personnel and MTA Capital Construction management will be on site around the clock, inspecting the sites and providing updates to MTA CC senior management throughout the weekend. 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding the Second Avenue Subway Project.
